
 

 

NOTICE IN RESPECT OF NATIONAL SECURITY INTERESTS WITHIN DROUGHT 
PERMIT APPLICATION 

SOUTH WEST WATER LIMITED 
RESTORMEL WATER TREATMENT WORKS DROUGHT PERMIT 

 
TAKE NOTICE that I Richard Rogers, Director of Health & Safety at South West Water Limited 
have reviewed the application for a drought permit at the Restormel Water Treatment Works 
made by South West Water Limited. In accordance with the drought permit guidance published 
by the Environment Agency, I hereby certify that the application does not contain any 
information that I consider would be likely to compromise national security. All information 
currently contained within this application is, or will be, made, available publicly. 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………… 
 
Richard Rogers 
Director of Health and Safety  
For and on behalf of South West Water Limited 
12 October 2022 


